
Our American Legion Family is reminded  
that if you are exposed to COVID-19 via  
an individual or group with positive  
indicators, then you are less likely to  
be an attendee at the  
            2021 National Convention in 
                            Phoenix, AZ. 
 

           Many of you have already decided to get a  
     COVID vaccine as part of your healthcare.   

 
The window for a possible quarantine 
clearance is 10-14 days. Given that 
the Convention starts on August 26, 
2021, delegates, alternates, and 
guests may have insufficient time for 
a full clearance – if they are exposed.   

Whichever way you decide, if you haven’t already, 
We hope that you’ll favorably consider the shot.  
 

 As we prepare for the National Convention, the Department of Arizona 
highly recommends that you mask up, limit your social contacts, and 
avoid large crowds. 

 
We look forward to your presence  
and participation at the 2021  
National Convention in Phoenix, AZ.  
 
 
 
 

 
Department Commander Ben Headen  
has recently been able to receive his at  
the Phoenix Veteran’s Health Center. 

 


